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Recommendation: 
The Council appreciates NASA’s recently implemented strategy to assist the most vulnerable 
members of the science community (graduate students, postdoctoral, and early career researchers 
who are supported via grant funds) through the RFI on grant augmentations required to support 
such personnel.  Given that the impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic are continuing, the Council 
recommends that the NASA Science Mission Directorate consider issuing another such RFI in 
the near term. 
 
Major Reasons for the Recommendation: 
The impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic are still ongoing, and are presumably still being felt by 
graduate students, postdoctoral, and early career researchers. 
 
Consequences of No Action on the Recommendation: 
Lack of adequate support during this critical time for these vulnerable members of the NASA 
science community could result in a permanent loss of this talent from the community.  This 
could in turn have far reaching impacts on the future NASA workforce. 
 
NASA Response: 
NASA concurs with the recommendation that the Science Mission Directorate consider issuing a 
second RFI on grant augmentations required to assist the most vulnerable members of the 
science community (graduate students, postdoctoral, and early career researchers who are 
supported via grant funds) in the near term. 
 
  
 

 
 




